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CITY OF YAKIMA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON THE PROPOSED 2020 AD VALOREM TAX 
AND BOND LEVY TAXES 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Yakima City Council will conduct a public 
hearing on the Ad Valorem Tax and the Bond Levy Taxes (property tax) proposed 
for 2020.  
 
Said public hearing will be held Tuesday, November 5, 2019 at 6:00 p.m., or soon 
thereafter, in the Council Chambers at City Hall, 129 N. 2nd Street, Yakima, WA.  
 
All interested persons are invited to attend this public hearing.  
 
Dated this 16th day of October, 2019. 
 
       Steve Groom 
       Director of Finance & Budget 
 
 
 

 


